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Last week in Reception: The Reception children have enjoyed the 
story of The Giant Jam sandwich. They made their own sandwich 
and chose which flavour jam they wanted. Some children just wanted 
butter. We then recorded how popular the fillings were by adding a 
counter to our ten frames. The children then used their super 
subitising skills to say how many children preferred butter, 
blackcurrant, apricot or strawberry jam. They also practised their 
spreading and cutting skills when making their sandwiches. 

  

 

Last week in Year 1: Year 1 have been busy rehearsing a special 
performance to show their grown-ups. They have composed and 
choreographed a performance inspired by floating feathers. Our 
friends from 20Twenty have been teaching us all about Theatre 
Craft which as a skill will count towards a Discover Arts Award for 
each pupil. We can't wait for everyone to see it! Class 4 on Monday 
at 2.30 p.m. and Class 3 on Weds at 2.30 p.m.



Last week in Year 3: Year 3 have been busy crafting in D.T. We 
received a design brief about creating a bedroom for a year 3 child in 
March. The design had to include a window, a bed, storage, 
something fun and most importantly it had to look appealing! We 
planned how our box bedroom will look and what materials we would 
use. We had so much fun creating our bedrooms and being creative 
with lots of different materials. 

Dates for your Diary:
Friday 1st April - last day of Spring term & Easter Egg raffle
Tuesday 19th April - school and nursery closed for staff training
Wednesday 20th April - Summer term starts
9th to 12th May - Year 6 SATs week
Thursday 26th May - last day of school/nursery 
27th May to 6th June - school and nursery closed for half term
Tuesday 7th June - school and nursery re-open
All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.

Staffing update: We are sad to share the news that Miss Cuthbert 
will be leaving Cavalry at Easter. We have really appreciated all of her 
support for PE and sport at Cavalry, and wish her every success in her 
new job.

Tickets have been sent home for the PTFA’s Easter 
Prize Draw - please encourage your friends and family 
to take part too and send in the money and ticket stubs 
by Wednesday 30th. Also, we will start selling tickets for 
the children’s Easter Egg Raffle on Monday 28th March 
- 20p each - on sale in each classroom. We are raising 
money to buy books for our libraries.


